
 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to environmental sustainability and 

compliance with the EU Regulation on the Monitoring, Reporting and Verification (MRV) of CO2 

emissions from maritime transport (EU regulation 2015/757), we are forced to implementing an EU 

Monitoring & reporting & Verification(MRV) surcharge of,  

 

EUR 30,00  or GBP 25,00  per unit  

EUR  0,65  or GBP  0,55  per ton 

EUR  0,40  or SEK  5,00  per cbm 

 

from December the 1st 2024.  

 

The ETS imposes emission allowances for CO2 emissions on carriers, necessitating this surcharge to 

cover both the emission allowances and the investments and administrative costs associated with 

complying with this regulation. 

 

We understand that changes like these can impact your budgeting and planning, and we want to 

assure you that we remain dedicated to providing transparent and reliable services. We believe that 

investing in sustainability initiatives is crucial for the well-being of our planet and future generations.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this surcharge implementation, please don't hesitate 

to reach out to our customer service team. We're here to assist you every step of the way.  

Thank you for your continued partnership and understanding as we navigate these important changes 

together.  

 

Best regards,  

TSG Shortsea & SUN Line. 

 

 

 


